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WEDNESDAY NIGHT BIBLE CLASS IN
AUDITORIUM starting Feb 7th, we will be studying The
Prison Epistles. Please read the first chapter of Ephesians
for the first class. 
VALENTINES BANQUET SATURDAY, FEB. 10
@5PM Everyone (all ages, single or married) is invited for
an evening of fellowship & food! Please sign up in the
lobby or click here. Parents Night Out will be in
conjunction with the Valentine Banquet. So you can leave
the kids with us free and enjoy the banquet. Please text
Mendy at 770-548-8945 with kids information, 5th grade
and younger, so she can plan for their meal.
Young Adults Night Out Feb. 9th | 6pm  All young
adults are invited to a night of Dinner & Games at Norman
& Kathy Gwinn’s house! 1015 Estate Drive, Dalton, GA 
The Ladies Ministry is thrilled to announce that we're
hosting our first quarterly Ladies Fellowship meeting of
the year on Monday, February 5th at 6:30 pm in the
fellowship hall. We'll be signing Valentine's Cards (cards
will be provided), enjoying a brief devotional, and singing
together. There will also be refreshments served. We
encourage every lady to attend this event.
Teacher Appreciation Banquet | March 9th | 6pm-8pm
at Dalton Country Club - teachers will be sent an
invitation. 
Lads to Leaders Night | Wednesday, March 27th | Our
kids will give their speeches, lead songs and perform their
puppet shows. Boys will meet in the auditorium and girls
in the in-betweener’s classroom, and then we will all go to
the auditorium for the puppet shows. 

FAMILY NEWS...

WEEKEND SCOOP
WWW.CCOCDALTON.ORG

WELCOME TO 

FRIDAY,  FEBRUARY 2, 2024

COFFEE & DONUTS 9:00 AM | WORSHIP 9:30 AM | CLASS 10:45 AM
 WEDNESDAY NIGHT MEAL 5:45 PM | BIBLE STUDY 6:30 PM |
TUESDAY LADIES BIBLE CLASS 10:30 AM

515 N. Tibbs Rd
Dalton, GA 30720

Donation Update for Clothing
Room: We appreciate your
generosity. However, the
clothing room is currently unable
to accept any adult clothing
donations. We are in need of
children's clothing and coats at
this time. Thank you for your
understanding.

With the help of the Bingham
Life Group, we now have the
opportunity to spread joy and
kindness to those who need it
most. They have thoughtfully
crafted "Joy Bags" for us to
keep in our cars, which we can
distribute to individuals we
encounter on the streets who
could use a helping hand. Let's
join forces and share the light
of Jesus with the world by
sharing these Joy Bags with
those in need.

click here to sign up

https://ccocdalton.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/2.4.25.pdf
https://ccocdalton.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/2.4.25.pdf
https://ccocdalton.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/2.4.25.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSelSNAB3JIOzje5M2DQcgXLGiqUc3yAFCwMfh-7HcKlrGr4nQ/viewform
https://forms.gle/41EyjHPMSoJSiwx78


“This is the confidence we have in approaching God: that if we ask anything
according to his will, he hears us.“ I John 5:14

 

Kevin Stanley began a new treatment for cancer on Monday,
January 28th.  It was so good to see him and Karen on Sunday. 
Reatha Tilley continues to need our prayers. 
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WWW.CCOCDALTON.ORGFRIDAY, FEBRUARY 2, 2024


